C/O Bournemouth Hebrew Congregation, Wootton Gardens, Bournemouth BH1 1PW
Email: bournemouthsephardi@aol.com

August 2023

This is an advance notice to members of the Bournemouth Community.

Bournemouth Sephardi Association are pleased to announce that this
year, will be organising communal meals for both days of Rosh
Hashanah and a light supper for Motzei Yom Kippur.

Detailed Menu will be available shortly

Thanks to your support and generous donations last year, the
Bournemouth Sephardi Association are proud to announce that we have
managed to invest in our new prayers room, “Sha’are Tzedek Hall”
which is now benefiting the whole of the community.

We thank you for all your past donations and continued support.

As we are now refurbishing our kitchen, should you wish to
donate/contribute please use the following bank details:

Barclays Bank Sort Code: 20-79-29 Account No. 50230464.

Account name: Bournemouth Sephardi Association, quoting reference:
Charity Donation and your name.

We would like to wish Rabbi and Rebbetzin Jesner, the Trustees, the
Executive and all members of BHC and BSA, Shanah Tovah Umetukah,
filled with happiness and good health and well over the fast.

The Bournemouth Sephardi Association looks forward to your support
for our Services, Communal meals and other communal activities, and
please G-D to celebrating New Year 2023 / 5784 together.

Best Wishes,
Bournemouth Sephardi Association
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All donations are welcome



